
Town of Stratton 

Planning Commission 
 

Pursuant to law, notice is hereby given that the Stratton Planning Commission will 

hold a Public Hearing in the Stratton Town Office, 9 W. Jamaica Rd., Stratton, VT 

@ 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 1, 2017.  The purpose of this hearing is to 

consider Application #080004.1-S1, submitted by Mark McAvoy, et al for a Major 

Subdivision of parcel 0800004.1, totaling 26.6 acres, to be subdivided into four 

buildable lots, with construction of a private road.  This project is located at 92 

North Rd. in Stratton.  The Hearing will commence as a Preliminary Subdivision 

Plan Review. 
 

Participation in the local proceedings is prerequisite to the right to take any 

subsequent appeal. All documents submitted with the application are available to 

be reviewed at the Town Office Monday through Thursday from 9 a.m. to 3p.m. 
 

Dated October 12, 2017 

 

David Kent Young, Chair, Planning Commission  
 

 


